October 8, 2013

Center for Bedwetting Treatment www.nobedwetting.com

Dear Claudia,

Thank you for working with Angela and I over the last several months to help Angela achieve her goal of sleeping through the night and waking up dry. After waking up wet (nearly) every morning for the last 11 years, we were amazed how quickly her body and brain were able to synchronize in response to treatment. Prior to that, I could count on one hand the number of times she had ever woke up dry.

Growing up, at each physical appointment her doctor would state, "Oh, it's not uncommon for some children to wet the bed until age 7, then age 8, then age ..." You know, with every appointment the age of normal, not unusual was pushed out even further. For them, I knew the answer was expedient; if you don't acknowledge it, you don't have to treat it. I knew the answer was not correct.

Thankfully, with Angela we never made a big deal of it. If this was something she could have done on her own, it would have happened. But even with her self-esteem largely intact, she was aware that wetting the bed at night wasn't normal. Having to use stealth tactics when spending the night at a friend's home was not how we wanted her to grow up.

We are so thankful we discovered the Center for Bedwetting Treatment on line. Your director, Barbara Moore explained everything clearly and Susy, in your office made the process really quite easy. Looking back, what we had spent of Pull-Ups and Goodnights over the 11 years far exceeded the cost of treatment. After reading on your website, the accounts of what some children and families have gone through in searching for answers, I'm so glad CBT was the first and only treatment we tried. True success is a bargain!

Last Claudia, thank you for faithfully working with Angela and me during this 10 month process. I know you were amazed at how quickly she responded to treatment and maintained her "dryness". She made it!

With sincere thanks,

Family in California